






























GEORGE J. SOKOL, M.D. 
11010 E. PINAL VISTA 

TUCSON, ARIZONA 85730 

Nicholas Coussoulis, Planner Sr 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Avenue, 2nd Floor 
Tucson, Arizona 85701 

May 15, 2019 

Dear Mr. Coussoulis: 

We would like to add our voices to the many others who objectto the proposed building of a 
"Bike Ranch" near the entrance to Saguaro National Park East. 

We live about two miles from the.Park entrance and regularly enjoy walking and_biking in the 
Park. We never fail to take visitors from out-of-state and out-of-country to see it. Every visitor 
notes the wonderful, unspoiled rural status of the Park and its immediate surroundings (the 
buffer zone) free of commercial enterprises. They see it as We do--an irreplaceable national 
treasure. There is no question that the proposed project--with barn, buildings, guest rooms, 
casitas, parking spaces, employees, lighting, and more--would change the character of the area 
forever. It would put huge stresses on the environment, on residents who live nearby, and, of 
course, on the Park itself. 

Tucson is known as a bike friendly city. The Loop is completed. Out of town bikers can find 
plenty of accommodations in Tucson that are not within the protective buffer zone. There is no 
need to place a resort at the entrance to the Park. Please protect the buffer zone and please 
protect our Park. 

Just say NOi 
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George and Chrissy Sokol 


